
 
 
 
 

    
 

    IMPORTANT NOTICE − PLEASE TRANSLATE 
 
January 8, 2019 
 
 
Dear Grade 7 Parents and Guardians, 
 
RE: CAMP JUBILEE (JUNE 12-14, 2019) Costs & Information Meeting 
 
I’m happy to inform you that our Grade 7 teachers have graciously committed to organize the Grade 7 Camp 
experience this year for our students. Camp is not a mandated aspect of the BC curriculum, but is a rich 
experience in an alternative learning environment for students when staff is able to offer the program. Camp 
Jubilee’s programs have offered a safe and positive camp experience for many schools in our district and is 
priced at mid-range when compared to other camp programs. 
 
In preparation for the Grade 7 Camp during June 12-14, 2019 at Camp Jubilee, we would like to offer a 
parent info night on January 30, 2019 at 5:30 pm.  Mrs. Sidhu will be in attendance for translation. 
 
In this meeting, we will cover the following:   

• Pricing 
• Itinerary 
• Waivers 
• Questions/concerns 

 
Please RSVP by Friday, January 18th, 2019.  Thank you and hope to see you there. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lily Potter 
Principal 
 
 
 
 

PLEASE RSVP BY FRIDAY, JANUARY 18TH, 2019 
 

  YES, I will be able to attend 
 

  NO, I will not be able to attend 
 
 
Child’s Name_____________________________________   Teacher _________________________ 
 
Phone #: ________________________________________ 
 
  

Gibson Elementary School 
11451 90 Avenue    Delta  BC  V4C 3H3 

Phone: 604-594-7588   /   Fax:  604-572-5971 
Absentee Phone:  604-572-5968    Website:  https://gb.deltasd.bc.ca 
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